
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, May 18, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Butter Chicken      

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Mary Sandman   

 

 

1. To recognize all the good choices, you make by being safe, ready and respectful. We will 

have the PBIS store open this Friday, bring your tiger stripes so you can participate in 

raffles and purchasing items.  
 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

 8th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY until 4pm in Room 108.  See Mr. Walsen or 

Mr. La Bud with any questions. 

 

3. Cooking club will be meeting tomorrow, Friday, in room 108! See you there! 

 

4. Attention ALL SOCCER PLAYERS - Uniforms need to be returned to Coach Wilkinson 

in the small gym after school. The last day to return them is tomorrow (Friday). 

 
 

 

 

    

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


